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Directive # 4 

 

“Discerning God’s will isn’t always easy, but it’s always important” 

Fr. Andrew Apostoli, Walk Humbly with Your God 

 

I decided to keep my same opening quote for this directive as it is extremely important that we 

continue to discern God’s calling. 

 

It is imperative that your current executive information be forwarded to your Regional Chairperson 

and Denise Masse, recording secretary.   From this information, I will be gleaning the names of 

ladies eligible to run for election in 2023.  The invitation will be going out in the fall of 2022. 

 

Our discernment workshop is available on the CWL London website (cwllondon.ca) or on our 

youtube channel:  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuDAw0Tidg6TYaBY9U3OCQA/featured 

 

As we journey through Lent, let us keep our Ukrainian sisters and brothers in prayer for safety.  

And, keep Mr. Putin in your prayers that his eyes be open to the destruction he is causing. 

 

May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless us in all we do!   
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